
Chuck Harmon Little League 
Washington Youth Baseball & Softball 

2025  Sponsorship

Dear Sponsor: 

It is time to start organizing for our 2025 season of youth baseball and softball in Daviess County. We 
continue to grow with the support from businesses and individuals like you. Last year the league had 
close to 400 local youth in the baseball and softball leagues. We are anticipating another increase in 
participants and to again continue to improve our facility for the kids participating and families that 
enjoy watching their young ones grow in the name of sportsmanship and community.  If you would like 
to sponsor a team, or support the league via a Fence sign sponsor, please select one of the following 
options below.  This year we are offering naming rights for the Ball Park, Concession Stand and the NE 
Field, if you would like further information on naming rights, please contact the league at: 
washyouthbb@gmail.com.

Team Sponsorship 

Team sponsor’s name will be printed on the team shirt. The players keep the team shirts and wear them 
around the community not only for baseball but provide publicity year‐round as they wear them. 

PRICE: $300 per team sponsor 

Fence Sign Sponsorship 

Your logo and message will be printed on a 4’ x 8’ sign and placed on the outfield home run fence of one 
of our fields. 

PRICE: $300.00 per year. An additional $150 will be needed for first time sign buyers and or updating a 
new logo.  Please send (email) a high resolution jpeg file for first year sponsorship and or requested 
updates.

Team and Fence Sign Sponsors 

Sponsor both a team and have a fence sign for one year 

Price: $525.00 per year ($75 savings) or $625 for first time sign sponsor ($125 savings) 

Naming Rights

Ball Bark up to a 10 year term - $5,000/year
Concession Stand up to a 10 year term - $2,000/year
NE Field 5 year term - $5,000 or pay over 2 year period $2,500/year 
*If interested in naming rights, please email washyouthbb@gmail.com for further discussion.*

Little League is a non‐profit organization. We will accept any donations large or small. All contributions 
received are applied directly to league development. If you have any questions, please contact us at 
www.chuckharmonlittleleague.com or washyouthbb@gmail.com 

Thank you for your continued support! 
Sincerely, 

Timothy Hedrick ‐ President 

http://www.chuckharmonlittleleague.com/
mailto:washyouthbb@gmail.com
Timothy Hedrick
Cross-Out



2025 Chuck Harmon Little League 
Thank you for supporting Little League Baseball and Softball in Daviess County. If 
you make a copy of this form for your records it will serve as acknowledgement of 
your donation for tax purposes. If you require additional documentation, we can 

send you an acknowledgement letter, with tax id information. Your donation is fully tax deductible 
as Washington Youth Baseball is a non‐profit organization. 

FILL‐IN THE INFORMATION BELOW ON‐LINE THEN SAVE OR PRINT THE FORM 

$300 

$300 

$525 

$450 

$625 

(First Year) 

(First Year) 

Child 

(Please check the appropriate option) 

Team Sponsor: 

Fence Sign Sponsor: 

Team and Fence Sign Sponsor: 

Request for a specific child’s team: 

Division 

Team 

Contact Name 

Business Name 

Business Address 

Business Phone Sponsor Fee Enclosed $ 

We thank you for your support for the families of OUR COMMUNITY! 

Make Checks and Mail Payment To: 

Washington Youth Baseball 

P.O. Box 261 

Washington, IN 47501 

E‐Mail questions to washyouthbb@gmail.com or contact us at www.chuckharmonlittleleague.com 

SAVE OR PRINT THE FORM FOR YOUR RECORDS 

mailto:washyouthbb@gmail.com

	Division: 
	Child: 
	Team: 
	Business Name: 
	Business Address: 
	Business Phone: 
	Sponsor Fee Enclosed: 
	Group1: Off
	Contact Name: 


